
 

 

November 12, 2014 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Hall 

 

 

 

Present: Ashjian, Beadle, Larson, Mudgett  

Excused: Charest, Worthen 

 

 

Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM, and the Minutes of the last 

meeting on October 8, 2014 were approved as written.  Cristina informed the Commission that 

Mark Borrin has resigned due to increased personal commitments.  Bruce Worthen will be 

relocating to Manchester in December so his resignation will be forthcoming.  Cristina will 

assume Bruce’s role as Heritage Committee representative on the Village Vision Committee. 

 

The Commission discussed the tentative “Village Boundaries” map from the Village Vision 

Committee.  It was noted that any boundary change would require zoning amendments.  In light 

of the potential zoning issues the Committee agreed to clarify its earlier “Village Boundary” map 

to state that it is the position of the Heritage Commission that the zoning boundary should extend 

from Blake Road along Route 25 to Berry Pond only (just past Old Route 109).  

 

The Commission received updates on various activities and committees.  The Conservation 

Committee held a site walk and informational meeting on November 8
th

 on the potential Lee’s 

Pond Preserve, both of which were well attended.  The Heritage Commission will continue to 

support efforts to conserve the property because of its historical and archaeological significance.  

There are have been no MPIC or Moultonborough Grange Committee meetings or updates.  

 

Motion: Joel moved to adjourn at 6:30 PM; Jean seconded.  Motion carried – unanimously. 

 

The next Heritage Commission meeting is set for Wednesday, December 10, at 5:30 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 


